
   

 

 
 
 
 

23rd March 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
COVID Lateral Flow Testing 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
All students, where consent was given, have now completed their three lateral flow tests 
(either in the Youth Centre LFD Test Centre or our own Centre on site). Behaviour throughout 
this process has been exemplary. A big thank you to our community Test Centre as we could 
not have managed this vast number of tests within this fortnight without them. 
 
What is important now is that students continue to take lateral flow tests at home twice per 
week using the tests they have been given.  
 

 We recommend testing on Wednesday evening and Sunday evening.  
 
I have attached to this letter a document giving further details about the tests and how to 
conduct them at home.  
 
As we head towards the Easter holiday, I want to take this opportunity to thank all of you for 
your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dr Frances Haddock 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


